The library staff would like to extend a heartfelt Miigwetch to all of our loyal library patrons and the SCIT community for your continued love and support throughout the many years that the Tribal Library has been in this location.

The current library staff has been serving the tribal community for over 10 years in the old Tribal Ops building and we know the library was here long before we started. This place has always been more than just books, it's a place that holds a lot of great memories. It has served as a place to gather, a place of learning and growth, friendship and laughter. We've seen many of our library kids grow up, graduate and move up in the world and we're happy that this place was a part of their journey.

While change is always challenging, we are happy that we can continue to serve the Tribal community at our new home within the new Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College building. We encourage you to come check out our new space and help us make new memories for many more years to come!

Sincerely,

Your Library Staff @

Anne Heidemann, Kim Condon and Lee-Anne Disel

